Offshore Petroleum (Licensing) Regulations 2000
Notice of Invited Applications
With effect from 30 April 2008 the Governor of the Falkland Islands invites applications in accordance with the above named Regulations for petroleum production licences in respect of the blocks and part block specified in the Schedule to this notice and delineated on a map deposited at the Secretariat, Thatcher Drive, Stanley, Falkland Islands, and at the Department of Mineral Resources, Ross Road, Stanley, Falkland Islands.

Notes of Guidance for applicants, which contain information relating to the making of applications, on the materials with which applicants may support their applications, and on the procedure for consideration of applications, may be obtained from the Department of Mineral Resources at the above address.

Dated


April 2008
A. E. Huckle,

Governor 

Schedule
The blocks and part block in respect of which applications are invited are:

Quadrant

Blocks/Part Block
25


7, 8, 9, 12, 13, 14b, 17, 18.

Block and part block co-ordinates are available from the Department of Mineral Resources at the above address, or by telephone (+500 27322) fax (+500 27321) or email (prendell@mineralresources.gov.fk).

